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October 11,2001 

VIA OVERNIGHT COURIER 

Ms. Blanca Bayo, Director 
Division.of the Commission Clerk & Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 323 99-0850 

RE: CENTENNIAL FLORIDA SWITCH COW.  
DOCKET NO. 01 1305-TX 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Please be advised that we are the parent company of Centennial Florida Switch Corp. 
Pursuant to the telephone conversation between my assistant, Karen and Paula Isler of the 
Bureau of Service Quality, this will confirm that we wish to keep the 
Telecommunications Certificate active and that a check in the amount of $67 representing 
the 2000 Regulatory Assessment Fee, penalty and interest will be forwarded under 
separate cover. 

Centennial Florida Switch Corp. is a new subsidiary of Centennial Communications, and 
unfortunately, we did not realize that there was a regulatory fee for the ALEC. We did 
not receive the Notice advising of the ALEC regulatory fee nor the late notice mailed on 
February 2 1 st. 

However, we would like to propose the following settlement of this matter: 
s 
J 

LJ 
4. 
k \a  5 
c ? K ?  c 1. In order to avoid future late payment of the regulatory assessment fee, we 

will calendar January 30th as the annual payment due date. - y. ';I b~ L-L i- 
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-L certificate should we fail to pay in accordance with our settlement offer. If, however, 
there is a factual dispute as to the manner or level of compliance with any provision in 
the settlement, Commission staff will bring the matter to th LI 

3 d  consideration. 
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3. As the failure to pay the regulatory fee was due to inadvertence, we 
respectfully propose the sum of $150 in settlement of this matter. 

Please contact me at (732) 556-2252 to discuss the settlement proposal. Thank you. 

Very truly yours, 

LOURDES LUCAS 
Vice President 
Legal Affairs 
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cc: Paula Isler 


